
From: George Bailes <George@ttc-transportplanning.com>  
Sent: 09 April 2019 13:18 
To: Tookey-Williams, Jill <Jill.Tookey-Williams@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Cc: Zoe John <zoe@gjplanning.co.uk> 
Subject: Re 19/0311 Old Clifford Reservoir - Revised Plan of Visibility Splays 
 
Hi Jill,  
 
Many thanks for taking my call earlier.  
 
Please see the plan attached which demonstrates we can achieve your requested visibility splays to 
the centre of the carriageway.  
 
I trust this resolves any outstanding issues.  
 
Kind regards, 
George 
 

George Bailes BSc MSc MCIHT 
Director 

 
The Transportation Consultancy 
397 Birmingham Road, Bordesley, Redditch, Worcs, B97 6RH 
M: +447886652849 
george@ttc-transportplanning.com 
www.ttc-transportplanning.com 
Twitter: @ttctransport 
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